State Use Law Committee Continued; HB 2174

HB 2174 extends the sunset date for the State Use Law Committee, which is organized
within the Department of Administration, from July 1, 2019, to July 1, 2024. The Committee
encourages state and local units of government to purchase goods and services from qualified
vendors that employ minimum numbers of disabled persons.
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